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Happy September!  
 
I’m excited for my second year at Bache-Martin as your School 
Counselor! Throughout the year I will create monthly newsletters 
highlighting different information, tips and resources for both 
students and parents. 
 
Please look over the following tips and reminders for a successful 
start to the school year!  
 
Students!: 

ü Get plenty of rest and eat breakfast! Breakfast is available in 
the cafeteria between 8:00 and 8:20. 
 

ü Be on time! Get your on-time ticket and help your class win 
a prize each month! Enter cafeteria doors before 8:26! 
 

ü We want each student, in school, EVERY DAY! Daily 
attendance is key to academic success – please make every 
effort to be here! 
 
 

Save the Date! 
9/5 – First day for 

students grades 1-12! 
 

9/12 – First day for 
kindergarten students! 

 
9/15 & 9/16 – High 

School Fair 
 

9/21 & 9/22 
No School! 

 
9/29 – School 

Selection process 
OPENS 

 

ü Respect is thinking and acting in a positive 
way about yourself and others. 
 

ü Respect is thinking and acting in a way  
that shows others you care about their  
feelings and their well-being. 

 
ü A respectful community is one that thrives 

and creates a wonderful environment for 
learning and growing. 

 

During the month of September we will focus on building respect between all 
members of our school community! Join us in practicing and modeling RESPECT! 
 

RESPECT   is   our   character   theme   for    SEPTEMBER! 
 


